
Rosario Utilities, L.L.C. 
1400 Rosario Way, Eastsound, Washington  98245    (360) 376-

2700 
 

 
 
August 22, 2007 
 
 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn; 
 
Attached please find our tariff filing to request an increase in revenue of 
approximately $148,095.   The company is asking for Less than Statutory Notice 
for the rates to go into effect, and we hope to have these rates effective Sept. 1, 
2007. 
 
The rate increase will raise rates for metered residential, commercial and bulk users 
appxoximately 62%.  Ready-to-serve customer rates will increase from $12.00 to 
$21.92. 
 
I certify that Chris Vierthaler, the utility’s general manager, has the authority to 
issue tariff revisions and file tariff revisions electronically. 
 
Documentation and copies of our customer notification are also attached. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
ROSARIO UTILITIES, L.L.C. 
 
Chris Vierthaler 
General Manager 


